Quaker Life Representative Council - Notes on gathering ‘News from your Meeting’

Hearing News from Meetings is a highly valued part of Representative Council.  It’s a time when we can learn from each other’s experiences. We share highs and lows, or express the concerns that are currently exercising our Area Meeting.  We hope therefore that you will take time to say what is going on in your Area Meeting.

All contributions received will be displayed on noticeboards during Rep Council for you to read and discuss with other representatives throughout the weekend.  These will also be circulated to all representatives after the weekend to share with their Area Meetings.
How do I gather this information?
Here are some suggestions  
1. Contact your Area Meeting elders or clerks to help you to consider what news you might wish to share with other representatives.  Looking back at recent Area Meeting newsletters might also give you some ideas.
2. If you have one, contact your other Quaker Life representative or deputy & work together to decide what information you would like to include.  Discuss who will send the News.  Could you share this task?   

3. You could also talk with your AM Meeting for Sufferings representative about what would be good to share.

What type of information shoud l include?

As time and space is limited, we ask you to kindly limit your contributions (Maximum 1 page of A4) to highlight the significant news or burning issues from your Area Meeting which are relevant to Quaker Life areas of work, see Quaker Life Central Committee web-page.  For example, it could be joyful or sad news, news of a new children's meeting, how your meeting is engaging with new resources, or news of an inspirational event, results of an experimental project or an issue that your meeting is challenged by.
It is especially useful, though not essential, to focus your ‘News’ on the theme of this particular Rep Council weekend. You could see it as preparation and it encourages your Area Meeting Friends to be more in touch with the work we’ll be doing over the weekend. 
As Area Meeting Representatives we know how diligently you take on the task of finding out what’s going on in your Area Meeting in order to share this at Rep Council.   However, we hope this will not take too much time to gather so please do not spend more time or energy preparing this than you can reasonably provide.  These are the highlights of Quaker life in your area, not official minutes, to share with others.
How do I submit my News?

Please send your news by email to qladmin@quaker.org.uk (subject line: News from Meetings) or by hard copy to Quaker Life, News from Meetings, Friends House, 173 Euston Road, London NW1 2BJ.
